Ministry of
Environment

5 September , 2016
Mr. Jacob Duer
Head, Chemicals Branch
Division of Technology, Industry and Economics
United Nations Environment Programme
11-13 Chemin Des Anemones
CH-1219 Chatelaine
Geneva, Switzerland

Dear Mr. Duer,

On behalf of the Ministry of Environment of Republic of Korea, I would like to confirm
Republic of Korea’s support on the UNEP Global Mercury Partnership. We appreciate the efforts and
the accomplishments of the Partnership since its inception in 2005 to achieve the goal to protect
human health and the global environment from the risk of mercury.

To further the goal of the Partnership, we will support the Partnership through in-kind contributions
and participation of expertise on the areas of Mercury air transport and fate research, Mercury releases
from coal combustion, Mercury waste management and Mercury supply and storage, which areas are

of particular relevance to Republic of Korea.

We are grateful for UNEP’s dedicated commitment to global mercury reduction and we look forward
to our involvement with the UNEP Global Mercury Partnership for the global implementation of the
Minamata Convention on Mercury.

Sincerely,

}MM&

Jeong-Seop Hong

Director

Chemicals Policy Division

Ministry of Environment, Republic of Korea

Building #6, Government Complex-Sejong, 11 Doum 6-ro, Sejong, 30103, Republic of Korea
TEL: 82-44-201-6770  FAX: 82-44-201-6786  www.me.go.kr



CHEMICALS BRANCH
DIVISION OF TE OLOGY. INDUSTRY AND ECONOMICS
UNITED NATIONS ENVIRONMENT PROGRAMME

UNEP GLOBAL MERCURY PARTNERSHIP
INFORMATION ON BECOMING A PARTNER

PARTNERSHIP AREA Please check the partnership areas to which your organization intends to contribute to:

OO artisanal and small scale gold mining

OO mercury cell chior alkali production

B mercury air transport and fate research

[0 mercury in products

B mercury releases from coal combustion

B mercury waste management

B mercury supply and storage mercury supply and storage
[0 mercury releases from the cement industry

Please indicate in your support letter how your organization intends to contribute
to each of the indicated partnership areas.

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT
Mr. Jeong-Seop Hong, Director of Chemicals Policy Division, MOE

Government Complex-Sejong, Sejong-si, 30103 Rep. of Korea
+82-44-201-6770

chem6778@korea.kr

T c2-4-201-6786

WEBSITE/URL www.me.go.kr

TYPE OF ORGANIZATION Government

Regional economic integration organization

Industry

1)
O
[0 Non-government Organization
O
O Scientific community

O

Other, please specify:

*NEP Global Mercury Partnership Reglstration Forms are to be accompanied by a letter to UNEP
signifying support for the UNEP Global Mercury Partnership and commitment to achieving the partnership goal.
The support letter should specify how the organization intends to contribute to meeting the goal of the UNEP Global Mercury Partnership.
Please submit the support letter and registration form to:

Head of Branch - UNEP Chemicals Branch DTIE

11-13. chemin des Anemones - CH-1219 Chatelaine - Geneva. Switzerland

E-mail: metals.chemlicals@unep.org
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